Stockham Primary School
YEAR 2 NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2017
          Dear parents / carers,
           Happy New Year! I hope you all had an enjoyable break. The following information, outlining what your child will be studying this term, will be useful in supporting them with their studies.                                                                    
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L S LOWRY
            English:
       Instructions, stories by the same author
            Maths:
          Multiplication, division and fractions
            Science:             Uses of everyday materials
            P.E.
        Movement
            PSHE
           Going for Goals!
                 Computing:          Coding
            DT:                    Mechanisms
            Art & Design:    Drawing, painting and colour
            History:         Significant individuals

            RE:                     Caring for others
     Your child will need their book bag, water bottle, plimsolls and PE kit (including trainers) in 

        school every day (all items clearly named, please!)
Homework will be given out on Fridays and should be returned to the Year 2 homework box    by the following Wednesday. Please continue to read with your child at home as much as possible and encourage them to use the Mathletics website.        
            Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is any further information you require.
            Thank you,

            Mrs Sarah McNaught        
